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Leanne Taylor

From: Stephen Hay - Ralmax <stephenhay@ralmax.com>

Sent: August 6, 2020 3:19 PM

To: Leanne Taylor

Subject: DFO Response

Hi Leanne 

Nothing on letterhead but the text below is from Scott Northrup of DFO. 

“So some not very specific advice as there are no standards published, but the City would have experience from the JSB 

project. You want to reduce backlighting on the water so predators don’t gain the upper hand. Direct lights down the 

structure not out to the water. Use shielding to manage directionality. Use lower intensity lighting (?) and spectrums 

that won’t attract fish.” 

I think we have achieved this with the light facing outwards, not down to the water, low intensity lighting combined 

with the screening.  

I hope this helps. 

Stephen  
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